
PRESENTS…. 

 

We want to see you dressed up in your Halloween Costume! 

Please submit your photo on our Facebook Page   

DENTISTRY FOR KIDS HUNT VALLEY MD 

(Or you can email your child’s photo to: info@toothfairy2.com) 

 

Submit Photos from October 14th – November 4th, 2016 

We’ll be giving out prizes for best dressed, creativity and more! 

Here are the rules: 

You must be a current patient to submit a photo. By submitting a photo of your child, you are 

authorizing us to use the photo in our social media outlets. (Facebook, Newsletter)       

Winners will be notified by November 24th, 2016. 

 

mailto:info@toothfairy2.com

